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General Meeting Dinner 
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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report  

Next General Meeting 

 
       May Birthdays 
 

 

Ahoy Mates, 
 
Wow, we’re already half way through May and I can feel summer is a 
coming. Hope everyone is ready for all the fun Duett team and  
Rupprecht team have planned for us. They are doing a great job.  
 
Once again, thanks to all the volunteer's that help things come  
together smoothly. We are all part of a team making our events  
special.  
 
Hope to see you all at the next meeting. I’m looking forward to some 
good Mexican food provide by Lenore and Jeff Freeman. 
 

Your Commodore 
Mike LeSieur 

    
WSYC Ship Store      

News 
 

 
Now accepting payments via PayPal 
When using, please mark as personal 

(not business or commercial) 
 

Questions? Ask Dori 
dmschnelz@gmail.com 

Vicky Hood 7 

Phil Legg 7 

Fran Ratclif 7 

Marie Gonzales 9 

Carolyn Thomas 9 

Peggy Hanson 10 
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Vice Commodore’s Report 

April potluck was a good feast with a small turnout - thanks for everyone that joined the fun :) 
 
 
Here are the next dinners for the club: 
 
*May will be hosted by Lenore and Jeff Freeman - Mexican dinner for Cinco de mayo - 15.00 per person - will need to 
have the phone tree/email for good head count. 
 
*June will be our Seafood feed in Des Moines, which will be followed by our last general meeting for the summer - more in-
formation will come on this event. We will need to have the phone tree/email for good head count. 
 
July no meeting - As you can see with the super cruises that Neal and Mary have planned, we have another exciting year 
planned for the club. 
  
*August will be our Steak Fry in Brownsville, which will have a Board meeting following Sunday breakfast; everyone is wel-
come. 
 
Sept is open - TBD/maybe potluck – nominations 
 
Oct is open - TBD/maybe potluck - elections 

 
*Please remember when the phone tree calls to see if you are going to join us for a general club meeting dinner and 
have RSVP, we use that headcount to know how much food we need to plan for the dinner. So if some reason you 
can’t make it to the dinner – a call, text or email would be great!! These dinners are fund raisers and important to our 
club; it helps keep us going and adds $$ for our budget. 
 
Thanks so much!! ;) 
Your Vice Commodore 
Doreen Rupprecht                                              
  

Place a Classified Ad! 
E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  
bobsathome@aol.com, 
and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 

Visit us at  

Westseattleyachtclub.org 
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Rear Commodore’s Report  

Rear Commodores Report 
 
It was a little wet for the Stage Cruise at Port Orchard on Saturday. But we had the chili cook off as planned. 
Rob Ponselle won with his terrific pot of chili Congratulations to you.  Rod will have Rob’s name engraved on 
the trophy. Rod’s son-in-law won the raffle. Thanks to all that came out and made this a fun event.  
 
The ladies had a great time in Portland and it helped that the weather was much better than ours. I was informed 
that the train ride was a little on the slow side and did not get in until 5:30 PM. As far as the rest of the time 
there, Mary is tight lipped on all the details. So I assume that everyone that attended had a really great time. 
Thanks to all the ladies that attended.  
 
Next up is the Memorial Day cruise to Pleasant Harbor on May 25th thru 28th. We have 10 slips reserved for 
this. I have a map of the slips that we have reserved. We will be on “E” dock, slips are 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 
22, 23, 24, And 26. For the larger boats over forty feet please use the slips 1 and 2, these slips are on “E” as 
well and you will need to go all the way in. I have the BBQ reserved for Saturday and Sunday. It is not on the 
dock, so we will use the area on land-the time is from 4 PM until 8 PM. All dinners will be potluck. Jeanne 
Gordon will do a Memorial Day service on Monday morning. Please sign up at this month’s meeting. For those 
that would like to come by car, here are some helpful links to make reservations to stay at Pleasant Harbor. 
 
https://www.tripadvisor.com/Hotel_Review-g58368-d7127629-Reviews-
Pleasant_Harbor_Marina_House-Brinnon_Washington.html 
 
https://www.airbnb.com/s/Brinnon--WA--United-States/homes?checkin=2018-05-25&checkout=2018
-05-
28&adults=2&children=0&infants=0&place_id=ChIJ13ezJlkqkFQRcqmbqxUsqK4&guests=2&sourc
e=mc_search_bar 
 

Now for the Seafood Feed at Des Moines on June 8th thru the 10th. We have 10 thru 12 slips reserved. Please 
sign up at the upcoming meeting. 
 
Rear Commodore 
Neal Duett 

https://www.tripadvisor.com/Hotel_Review-g58368-d7127629-Reviews-Pleasant_Harbor_Marina_House-Brinnon_Washington.html
https://www.tripadvisor.com/Hotel_Review-g58368-d7127629-Reviews-Pleasant_Harbor_Marina_House-Brinnon_Washington.html
https://www.airbnb.com/s/Brinnon--WA--United-States/homes?checkin=2018-05-25&checkout=2018-05-28&adults=2&children=0&infants=0&place_id=ChIJ13ezJlkqkFQRcqmbqxUsqK4&guests=2&source=mc_search_bar
https://www.airbnb.com/s/Brinnon--WA--United-States/homes?checkin=2018-05-25&checkout=2018-05-28&adults=2&children=0&infants=0&place_id=ChIJ13ezJlkqkFQRcqmbqxUsqK4&guests=2&source=mc_search_bar
https://www.airbnb.com/s/Brinnon--WA--United-States/homes?checkin=2018-05-25&checkout=2018-05-28&adults=2&children=0&infants=0&place_id=ChIJ13ezJlkqkFQRcqmbqxUsqK4&guests=2&source=mc_search_bar
https://www.airbnb.com/s/Brinnon--WA--United-States/homes?checkin=2018-05-25&checkout=2018-05-28&adults=2&children=0&infants=0&place_id=ChIJ13ezJlkqkFQRcqmbqxUsqK4&guests=2&source=mc_search_bar
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WSYC Officers 

 

 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2017 thru Oct 2018  

Commodore:  Advertising:   Anchorline:   

Mike Leseiur  (206) 235-4794 Bob Schrader 
Dee Selk  
(dselk46@comcast.net) 

        

Vice-Commodore:  Cruise Captain:   IOBG:    

Doreen Rupprecht  (425) 876-5604 TBD per cruise  Lani Lightle   

        

Rear-Commodore:  Meeting Host Coordinators:  Membership:  

Neal Duett  (425) 228-1157 Kate & Chuck Deaver Rob Ponselle  

        

Purser:   Phone Committee:  Photographer:   

Robert Selk  (206) 715-4191  Joy Smith and Lori Leseiur TBD   

        

Yeoman:  Publicity Committee:  Reciprocals:   

Maria Gonzales  (206) 402-1625 TBD   Rod Rupprecht (425) 533-3172 

        

Past Commodore: Ship Store:   Sunshine Committee:  

Don Lobdell  (425) 417-3020 Dori Schnelz   Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

  dmschnelz@gmail.com      

Two Year Board:  Webmaster:      

Julie Baker Dee Selk      

Chuck Deaver       

Jim Schnelz       

        

One Year Board:        

Mark Clinton       

Rob Ponselle       

Susan Ponselle       


